
 
 
 
 
 

City of Milford, Connecticut 

TO:   Alan Jepson, City Clerk 
    
 
FROM:  William McCarthy, Director 
   Department of Recreation 
 
 
DATE:  January 30, 2009 
 
 
SUBJECT:  February 4, 2009 Monthly Meeting Cancelled 
 
 
The February 4, 2009 monthly meeting has been cancelled.  Should any immediate concerns arise, a special 
meeting will be scheduled. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Park, Beach and Recreation is to be held at 7:30 PM in Conference Room C of the 
Parsons Complex on Wednesday, March 4, 2009. 
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Cc:   Commission Members 
   Community Development 

Alderman 
Bruce Kolwicz, Public Works Director 
File Copy 

“BUILDING A COMMUNITY THROUGH PEOPLE, PARKS AND PROGRAMS” 
THE BENEFITS ARE ENDLESS 
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